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Sandra Mann
2080 Benton Road
N. Haverhill, NH 03774

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

As a seventy year old NH land owner and world traveler, never have I found a place more beautiful than
home. It is beyond my understanding how any person, group, or business could conceive of negating
the will of the land owners to permanently mar the exquisite land formations of New Hampshire. What
New Hampshire offers in scenic splendor and environmental health is unique and irreplaceable.

You have heard the will of the people. Let go of your insistence to enrich a few at the expense of the
lives, health and future of New Hampshire residents and visitors.

Sandra B. Mann

Sincerely,
Sandra Mann
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